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I am a resident of Cumberland and would like to express my support for this bill. I am
an advocate for, and frequent user of rail, but also see the value in shared use trails, 
i.e. rails plus trails. This bill begins the process.  The portion of 295 north of Portland 
continues to get busier and more dangerous, and the ability of cyclists and others to 
have an alternative means of safely getting to the city would be invaluable.  


